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Dear Parents/Carers                                    5th May 2022

    

We are delighted that your child will be joining us in September and would like to take this 

opportunity to welcome you and give a few more details about the process of starting school.  
 

During the summer term the children are invited to make a number of pre-school visits.  Please 

do not worry if your child is not able to attend all of these.  
 

• Teddy Bears Picnic-Meet the Teacher, this will take place on Tuesday 7th June at 3:30-

4:30pm on the school field. Parents are invited to accompany their child.  
 

• The first visit will be on Wednesday 15th June and will take place in the afternoon from 

1.00-2.30pm.  Please bring your child’s birth certificate with you on their first visit when 

you drop them off – we do not need to keep this but our office staff needs to verify the 

date of birth of each child.  
 

• The second session is scheduled for Tuesday 28th June at 10:30-12:30am. During this 

visit children can try the school meals if they wish to or bring a packed lunch.   
 

• The third visit will take place on Thursday 7th July. The children are invited to join us in 

the morning from 9.15-11:15am.  
 

There will also be a parents’ meeting in the school hall on Wednesday 8th June at 5pm. At 

this meeting we will give you some useful information to prepare your child for their first term 

in school. Tea, coffee and light refreshments will be provided.  
 

This meeting is designed purely for parents and is not one of the familiarisation visits for the 

children; therefore, could we ask that your child / children do not attend. 
 

We hope that these visits and the parents’ meeting will be beneficial to you both. 
 

We will also be working closely with your child’s pre-school setting and hope to visit them 

before the end of the Summer term. 

 

Arrangements for September 

From September, your child will be a member of Amethyst class.  Your child’s teachers will be 

Mrs Burgess and Mrs Maughan. Miss Clarke will be Amethyst class Teaching Assistant.   

 

(continued overleaf) 

 

‘Let your light shine’  

Matthew 5:16 
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To help us with our plans for transition, please can you confirm receipt of this letter as 

soon as possible by emailing admin@stjamesaudlem.cheshire.sch.uk Can your email give 

details of your child’s current pre-school arrangements including the days/sessions they 

attend so that our staff can arrange to visit. 
 

 

The Autumn term begins on Monday, 5th September 2022  

  

School Timings are: 
 

Start of school day: doors open at 8.40am for 8.45am start. 
 

End of school day: collection time is 3.15pm   

 

If you have any queries about these arrangements, or indeed about any other aspect of your 

child’s schooling, then please contact me at school.   
 

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
A Perry 

 

Mr A Perry 

Headteacher   
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